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	JOINT MEETING OF THE PREPCOM BUREAU 

AND THE CIVIL SOCIETY BUREAU OF WSIS



	17 February 2005, room XXIII, Palais des Nations


Ambassador Karklins welcomed the Members of the Bureau of the PrepCom and of the Bureau of Civil Society
 underlining that these joint meetings between the two Bureau had become a tradition in the WSIS preparatory process. He recalled that the objective of the meeting was a general exchange of views on the preparatory process and the draft Format of the Tunis phase.

He then gave the floor to Ms Renate Bloem (CONGO). Ms Bloem thanked him for this new opportunity of a direct dialogue between the Bureau of Civil Society and the Bureau of the PrepCom. She and other members of the Bureau of Civil Society informed them about the views and proposals of civil society:

· Security measures: on the basis of the lesson learnt at the Geneva phase, too strong security measures should be avoided in Tunis; civil society security experts should be included in the security planning;

· Round Tables: civil society suggests a Panel approach with an audience and interaction;

· Parallel event: civil society should be included in the selection of parallel events;

· Outcome document of Tunis phase: the inputs of civil society should be clearly reflected; linkage to the MDG’s should be made; written contributions of civil society should be distributed to all delegations;

· Implementation and evaluation mechanisms of WSIS should be established in a multistakeholder environment; 

· Follow-up of the WSIS process: preference for a newly created unit/forum with the participation of civil society, the WGIG taken as a good model;

· Information about logistical arrangement of the Tunis phase: a better information channel should be established, possibly in the form of a joint working group;

· More funding for civil society at the PrepComs and the Summit (fellowships and project financing);

Ms Bloem proposed that one representative of the governmental Bureau should participate in the meetings of the Bureau of Civil Society and vice-versa to ensure the information exchange. She said that she and Ms Viola Krebs had been designated by the Bureau of Civil Society as Liaison Persons between civil society and the other stakeholders groups of the WSIS process.

Ambassador Karklins thanked the members of the Bureau of Civil Society for these interesting proposals and invited the governmental delegations to react to them. He reminded that the Bureau of the PrepCom did not deal with issues of content nor with questions of security.

Several Bureau members expressed their interest in the proposals of civil society underlining that the reflection on them should go on. The Chair of the Subcommittee welcomed the proposal of civil society concerning the interaction between all stakeholders and invited their participation in the working groups which would probably be created in the next days.

Ambassador Karklins thanked all participants for a good exchange of views.

*  *  *

� No seating order or nameplates were provided at this meeting; therefore no attendance list. 
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